
March 31, 2019 
 
Rocky Flats Stewardship Council, 
  
I read the article in the Daily Camera about the motion opposing drilling under Rocky 
Flats and have read the text of the motion contained inside the meeting packet 
at http://www.rockyflatssc.org/RFSC_agendas/RFSC_Bd_mtg_packet_4_19.pdf. 
  
As a homeowner in Superior I'm concerned there has not been adequate study to 
understand the risks associated with hydraulic fracturing beneath Rocky Flats.  Based 
on my own recent interaction with COGCC officials (see http://bit.ly/2Puedb8) it seems 
unlikely there is a regulatory environment in place in Colorado to ensure adequate study 
would be undertaken before a drilling permit could potentially be approved. 
  
The motion proposed by Trustee Lacis represents what I believe to be a common sense 
approach to Oil and Gas drilling proposals at Rocky Flats.  I sincerely hope it earns your 
full support. 
  
I also appreciate the work you are doing to draft questions for DOE, CDPHE and others 
which should be answered in detail before any application could be considered. 
  
Thank you for your service to our communities. 
  
Dan Walkes 
 

http://www.rockyflatssc.org/RFSC_agendas/RFSC_Bd_mtg_packet_4_19.pdf
http://bit.ly/2Puedb8

